
Proposed Revised Boundary for the Old Oak and Park Royal MDC

Turn over and tell us what you thinkNew proposed MDC boundary
Proposed changes to MDC boundary
Area 1: Proposed removal of part of A406, Northfields, Water Road, Abbeydale Road, Queensbury Road, North Circular Road, Brent Crescent and Park Avenue  
Area 2: Proposed removal of Linford Christie Stadium, Wormwood Scrubs Prison and Hammersmith Hospital



Tell us what you think

More information on the proposed 
Mayoral Development Corporation 
and the proposed revisions to the 
boundary are available on the Greater 
London Authority website at https://
www.london.gov.uk/priorities/
planning/consultations. You can provide 
your comments either via email to 
oldoakmdc@london.gov.uk, or in writing 
to the Proposed Old Oak and Park Royal  
Mayoral Development Corporation, Post 
Point 18, Greater London Authority, City 
Hall, Queens Walk, London SE1 2AA. 
Paper copies are available upon request 
by contacting the address above. 

This additional consultation will run 
from Wednesday November 5 until 5pm 
on Wednesday 26 November 25 2014 
and we would welcome your comments 
on the following two proposals.

Area 1
The first proposal is to change the 
proposed boundary of the proposed 
Mayoral Development Corporation 
Area to exclude land to the west of the 
A406, located in the London Boroughs 
of Brent and Ealing. This land includes 
the industrial areas of Northfields, Water 
Road, Abbeydale Road, Queensbury 
Road, North Circular Road, Brent 
Crescent and Park Avenue (see Area 
1 on the map overleaf). This area is 
considered to be part of the Councils’ 
emerging regeneration plans for 
Alperton and the Councils are keen to 
bring forward plans for the area. 

Area 2
The first proposal is to change the 
proposed boundary of the proposed 
Mayoral Development Corporation 
Area to exclude land to the south of 
Wormwood Scrubs, located in the 
London Borough of Hammersmith and 
Fulham. This land includes Wormwood 
Scrubs Prison, Hammersmith Hospital 
and the Linford Christie Stadium. The 
area is considered to be more closely 
aligned to Hammersmith and Fulham 
Council’s emerging plans for the White 
City area.

Should a Mayoral Development 
Corporation be established the Mayor 
would continue to work with Brent, 
Ealing and Hammersmith and Fulham 
Councils to realise the Vision for Old Oak 
and Park Royal and the surrounding 
areas. 

Proposed Revised Boundary for the Old 
Oak and Park Royal MDC

Rail sidings at Old Oak

Proposed Old Oak and Park Royal 
Development Corporation (OPDC)
Revised boundary consultation
Wednesday 5 November to                    
5pm Wednesday 26 November 2014

The Mayor of London held a public 
consultation on the proposed 
establishment of a new proposed 
Mayoral Development Corporation 
for Old Oak and Park Royal, which ran 
from June 18 to September 24, 2014. 
The proposed Mayoral Development 
Corporation would support 
regeneration across the area including 
delivery of new transport infrastructure, 
24,000 new homes, 55,000 new jobs and 
the protection of Wormwood Scrubs.  

During this public consultation over 300 
comments were received. In response 
it is proposed that two boundary 
revisions be made to the original area 
of the proposed Mayoral Development 
Corporation (shown overleaf). 


